
 
Miller Creek Neighborhood Council General Meeting 
 Minutes for October 16, 2018 
 

1. Susan Reneau, MNW Board Member went over the Neighborhood Watch program. 
2. Corey Aldridge, GM at Mountain Line went over the planning process for the bus 

network. Doug Odegaard, ML Board Member took questions. 
3. Marie Anderson, Missoula Urban Forestry Specialist spoke about the City’s “Planting 

Plan” to plant more trees in the Miller Creek Neighborhood. 
4. Christina Stevens, Cold Springs/Jeanette Rankin Principal spoke on the progress of the 

new elementary school. New move in date is Nov. 12. 
5. Election of new Leadership Team Member, Medora O’Conner. Marshall Odell made the 

motion to elect Medora, Patty Guiberson second the motion. 
6. Motion for approval of new bylaws made by Bill Kirchhoff. The motion was seconded by 

Beth Kennedy, and was passed unanimously. 
7. Jane Kelly, setting neighborhood priorities, 1st Urban Deer 2nd Mountain Line 3rd Traffic 

Density 
8. Q & A with City Council Members Julie Armstrong, and Stacie Anderson. 

 
In Attendance 
Jane Kelly 
Susan Reneau 
Corey Aldridge 
Doug Odegaard 
Bill Pfeiffer 
Marie Anderson   
Christina Stevens 
Julie Armstrong 
Stacie Anderson 
Marshall Odell 
Debra Odell 
Jack Walton 
Nicole Hyman 


